
Public Hearing                                                                                                  June 13, 2017 
 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 
18 State Street, Brockport, New York on Tuesday, June 13, 2017.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons for or against the adoption of Local Law 4 of 2017 – amendments 
to Sweden Town Code Chapter 40 Procurement Policy.  

 
Town Board Members present were Supervisor Robert Carges, Councilperson Robert 

Muesebeck, Councilperson Mary Rich and Councilperson Lori Skoog.  Also present were 
Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Attorney Jim Bell, Superintendent of Highways Brian 
Ingraham, Town Clerk Karen Sweeting, Planning Board Chairman Craig McAllister, Zoning 
Board of Appeals (ZBA) Chairwoman Mary Ann Thorpe, ZBA member Kevin M. Johnson, and 
Solar Committee members Mark Rabjohn, Don Pophal, Bill Johnson and Gregory Sargis. 

 
Visitors present were Joan Hamlin, Christine Hamlin, Don Grentzinger, Robert and Pat 

Connors, Susan Smith, Frank Choromanskis, Justin Rabjohn, Sean Cliff, Lynette Hibsch, Patty 
Hayles and Laura Smith from Harter, Secrest & Emery, LLP. 
 

Supervisor Carges waived the reading of the legal notice published in the Town 
newspaper.   
 

Mr. Carges opened the floor for comments. 
 
No comments. 

 
 Supervisor Carges closed the public hearing at 7:15 p.m. 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       Karen M. Sweeting 

Town Clerk 


